
From: Marc Silverman <dhalgrn@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 12:24 PM 
To: UNC-ChurchRockEIS Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] Uranium disposal 
 
I wish to strongly recommend that the Navajo Nation lead a multi-stakeholder effort to find 
suitable sites for permanent disposal of uranium mines outside of the Navajo Nation. As support 
for this recommendation, the Health, Education and Human Services Committee also support 
this position and work with the Office of the President and Vice President to protect the health, 
lands and water of the Navajo people for generations to come by consolidating mine wastes in a 
few safe, monitored locations outside of the Navajo Nation. Yet somehow, despite these 
recommendations, USEPA and NRC both propose to ignore safety concerns for humans and 
want to move 1 million cubic yards of wastes at the NECR Mine to the top of the mill tailings 
pile, which is unlined and subject to potential effects of flash floods in the Pipeline Arroyo.  
 
At what point do we take human life into consideration rather than further creating more 
weapons of mass destruction that not only hopefully wont get used but through the creation of 
such weaponry we are still destroying land and human life of the people we seek to be 
protecting??? 
 
Thanks.  
Marc Silverman 
Los Angeles, CA  
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